
 
 

 

We Will Remember Them….. 

 
 

As a school, Remembrance Day was marked in each class.  All classes observed the 2 minute silence and 
children produced work associated with remembrance throughout the day.  Pieces of work from each class 
have formed a stunning display in the main school building, pictured above.   
 
Class 1 made and painted poppies and enjoyed associated painting activities on the computer.  Class 2 were 
inspired by a piece of art showing the poppy fields.  They then all created their own piece, with excellent 
finished results that are all displayed in their classroom. Class 3 used watercolours to create beautiful 
backgrounds then cut silhouette soldiers to sit in front.  The finished pieces were so effective.  Class 4 studied 
the classic poem ‘Flanders Fields.’  After analysing the language patterns, they then wrote their own versions 
which were absolutely breath-taking.  Class 5 also had an art focus and used water colours and calligraphy 
techniques to produce some stunning reflective pieces of art.   

      
 

To finish I wanted to share a prayer reflecting on remembrance, written by Isla in class 1, aged 4.   
 

Dear Lord, Thank you Great Grandad for being so brave.  Thank you for teaching us to be safe.  I love you.  Amen 
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PRIDE IN OUR LEARNING 

 

GOLD BOOK WINNERS  
Friday 6th November 
Class 1 – Gracie and Alice 
Class 2 – Abigail and Rose 

Class 3 – Sophie H and Charlie R 
Class 4 – Evan and Miles 

Class 5 – Emmie and Maddison 
 

Friday 13th November 
Class 1 – Penelope and Maisie 
Class 2 – Noah W and James 
Class 3 – Millie and Charlie G 

Class 4 – Max and Olivia N 
Class 5 – Sophia and Lacey-Fae 

 

My Life Story Idea 

By Aiden Beards (Class 5) 

I never thought that I, Aiden Beards, would be a paid author/storywriter, but it happened 

because Mrs Martin set up a story challenge in class 5 to type 100 words and I did that. I then 

thought this isn’t enough so I continued my story and I made it precisely 1,000 words long and 

then I thought “WOW!” This is a huge increase to how many words were enough to complete 

the challenge.  I finished on Thursday 8th October 2020, I was very proud of myself. 

After writing my story I submitted it to The Art of Autism website.  I found out that I was 

getting paid and I was super excited but I had to wait one month to get the money and then on 

Tuesday 3rd November 2020 I finally got the money, £20. If I ever do another one, I’ll submit it 

to the same website. 

11-Year Old Shares 2 Chapters of His Life Story 

 


